
United States Department of the Interior 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

Washington, DC 20240 

APR 2 9 2021 

Dear Tribal Leader: 

I am writing to inform you that as of April 26, 2021 , ifyou wish to register your Tribe for 
an "nsn.gov" domain name (nsn meaning "native sovereign nation"), you should contact the 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security's Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency 
(CISA) rather than the Bureau of Indian Affairs. There is no change to current nsn.gov 
registrants. 

The CISA is now responsible for the " .gov" internet domain program under the DOTGOV 
Act of2020. See Consolidated Appropriations Act of2021 (P.L. 116-260), Division U 
(Homeland Security and Governmental Affairs Provisions), Title IX (DOTGOV Act of2020), 
Section 907 (Transition). 

If you are interested in having the .gov domain as part of your Tribe's official web address, 
or ifyou have any questions about the transfer of the .gov internet domain program from 
GSA to CISA, please contact Cameron Dixon at CISA at cameron.dixon@cisa.dhs.gov. 

All other inquiries can be addressed by contacting .GOV Domain Name Registration Services 
customer support at (877) 734-4688 or at registrar@dotgov.gov. Additional information is also 
available from DotGov.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Newland 
Principal Deputy Assistant Secretary - Indian Affairs 
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